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HM Treasury 
1 Horse Guards Road 
London 
SW1A 2HQ 

  

Ms Meg Hillier 
Chair, Committee of Public Accounts 
House of Commons 
SW1A 0AA 
 
By email  

 
 
 

 

www.gov.uk/hm-treasury 

 
12 October 2017  

  

  

 
Dear Ms Hillier,  

 

As you will be aware, the Chief Secretary to the Treasury made a Written Ministerial Statement 

today on Spending Authority.  

 

Philip Rycroft (DExEU) and I have now written to Departments with further details. I attach a copy 

of our letter.  

 

I am writing in similar terms to the Chair of the Public Administration and Constitutional Affairs 

Committee, and to the Comptroller and Auditor General of the National Audit Office. 

 

                       Yours,  

                                                                                               

                                                                             Tom Scholar   
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